انجليزي: ثامن



خطط رفع كفاءة الطلاب

Revision

vocabulary

word	Meaning	word	Meaning
judo	جودو	diary	منشور-كتيب
Aerobics	تمارين الاحماء	brochures	نشرة- كتيب
Karata	كاراتيه	tournament	مسابقة
Kung fu	كونغو فو	advertisement	اعلان
jogging	الركض	scrabble	خربشة
instructor	مدرب	edition	نموذج مطبوع
device	جهاز	take part in	يشارك في
Culture	تْقَافْة	organise	ينظم
transport	مواصلات	inventor	مخترع
traditional	تقليدي	board games	العاب لوحية
event	حدث	concentrate	يركز
brave	شجاع	argue	يتجادل
recommend	يرشح	compete	يتنافس
annoyed	متضايق	confident	واثق
argue	يتجادل	easy-going	متساهل۔ ودود
famous	مشهور	organise	ينظم
Quick-tempered	سريع الغضب	exhibit	يعرض
selfish	اناني	huge	ضخم
stubborn	عنيد	terrifying	مرعب
bossy	متسلط	graduate	يتخرج
advantages	مميزات	inventor	مخترع

Language Function

		0 0
1.	A: Who discovered gravity?	
	B:	, Newton.
	A. Take it easy.	
•	B. Why the long face?	
	C. You never know.	
	D. That's a piece of cake.	
2.	A:	?
,	B: I've lost my laptop.	
	A. Take it easy	
9	B. I haven't got a clue	
	C. I am not following you	
	D. Do you have something in	particular
3.	A: I am going to the market.	
	B:	?
	A. Beats me	
	B. What for	
	C. What a pity	
	D. What are you waiting for	
4.	A: What do you think of Italian	food?
•	B:	
	A. Take care.	
	B. Long time no see!	
	C. It's something else.	
	D. Fancy meeting you here.	

Sar	n : what is your brother like?
	1:
A-	He is tall and slim
B-	He is friendly and kind
C-	He has black hair
D-	He has straight hair
San	n : what will you do if it rains?
Ted	
A-	I will watch TV.
B-	I will study hard
C-	I will take an umbrella
D-	I will fix my car at a garage
Sam	: my brother didn't pass the exam?
Ted	
A-	Yes, Good idea
B-	Yes, Sea is good
C-	Oh, dear
D-	Oh, good news
Sam	: what do you think about my new car?
Ted	
A-	I agree with you.
B-	I'm sorry, I can't.
C -	That's what I think

I think it is expensive

Reading

Part One: Reading Comprehension:

Directions:

Read the passage and answer the questions.

Dear Ahmad,

If you'd like to improve your English, one thing you can do is to build up your vocabulary. To do this, you have to practice a lot. I'm afraid there is not a short cut for this. But there are many effective ways.

First, you should read a lot. You can read short stories, comics, newspapers, magazines etc. depending on your English level. As you read, you can try to guess the meanings of unknown words from the context of the sentence. If you cannot, then look up the definition in a dictionary. English to English dictionary should be your first choice and keep the translator as last.

Another way of <u>edifice</u> vocabulary is to watch movies in English which will also help with pronunciation. Try to be involved with the language as much as you can. Keep a vocabulary notebook and write down a few words each day. Keep in mind that you must revise them regularly.

In my opinion, to communicate with people all you need is words. Even if you just say the words one after another, people most likely will understand what you mean regardless of the order of the words and grammar.

Best wishes,

Your teacher

5. What is the main idea of this e-mail?	
A. what to do to improve your English	
B. difficulties of learning English	
C. problems of learning a second language alone	
D. what the best way of learning English is	
6. According to the writer what is the most important thing	to improve your English?
A. We should use a translator for all the unknown words	5.
B. We should take notes when we learn new words.	
C. We should practice as much as we can.	
D. We should read a lot.	
9	
7. What is the closest meaning to the underlined word edif	ice in paragraph 3?
A. clearing	
B. destroying	
C. defending	
D. building	
8. According to the writer, how can movies improve your En	glish?
9. According to the writer, what is the most important thing	to communicate with people?
3	
4	

Reading

Read the passage and answer the questions.

Cross-Country Skiing

What's the first thing that comes to mind when you think about winter sports? Skiing, of course! There is no doubt that downhill skiing is the world's most popular winter sport although it's one of the most expensive as well. Few people, however, know that crosscountry skiing is much easier and less expensive than downhill skiing, and certainly equally enjoyable.

Cross-country skiing is not very well-known but it has been around for much longer than downhill skiing and it is probably the oldest winter sport. A long time before the snowmobile was invented; it was also the first means of transport, other than walking, that people used to move across the snow. In fact, the oldest ski ever found, which was in Sweden, is more than 4500 years old.

The great thing about cross-country skiing is that it's not difficult at all. Even people who aren't professional can have fun from the beginning without having to spend a long time or lots of money taking lessons. That's why it's very common to see people of all ages enjoying cross-country skiing together.

Although cross-country skiing may not get the same kind of media attention as downhill skiing, it also has its competitions. In fact, at the first Winter Olympics held in Chamonix in 1924, cross-country skiing was the only type of skiing in the competition.

Nowadays the most impressive event of the year is the Engadin Marathon, where more than 10,000 men, women and children ski across the frozen lake of St Moritz in Switzerland.

For cross-country skiers it's the excitement of the sport that counts. Fancy resorts and <u>luxurious</u> hotels are not important. They stay in small cabins and go skiing whenever they feel like it. Maybe they know how to appreciate snow more than anybody else!

_		
_	10.	What is the main idea of the text?
-		A. the history of winter sport
_		B. the most popular winter sport
-		C. only old people do winter sport
•		D. the importance of winter sport
	11.	Based on the text, what means of transport did Swedish people use 4500 years ago?
3		A. cross-country skiing
		B. downhill skiing
3		C. snowmobiles
Ū		D. trucks
•	12.	What is the closest meaning to the underlined word <u>luxurious</u> in the last paragraph?
_		A. very cheap
3		B. very simple
		C. very expensive
•		D. very important
•	13.	Where were first Winter Olympics held?
•	14	Where does the Engadin Marathon take place?
•		
-		
•		
•		

3	
	Part Two: Reading Strategies (Vocabulary):
3	Read and choose the correct answer.
•	15. Sultan is very He likes to tell other people what to do.
	A. selfish
3	B. bossy
	C. out going
3	D. stubborn
_	16. One equals 1000 grams.
3	A. metre
_	B. tonne
-	C. kilogram
	D. kilometer
-	17. The distance between Doha and Dokhan is 75
	A. milometers
3	B. centimeters
	C. kilometers
3	D. kilograms
-	18. People are keen on technology nowadays. We can'tlife without Internet.
3	A. think
_	B. wonder
3	C. imagine
	D. dream
-	19. I had a flat tire yesterday and I the meeting.
4	A. got
	B. failed
_	C. passed
	D. missed
	7

Writing

) _P	art One: Writing Strategies (Grammar):
	20. I met the boy stole the money from the old man yesterday.
,	A. who
	B. which
,	C. whose
•	D. where
	21. If you study hard, you your exams easily.
	A. will pass
,	B. would pass
	C. Will have passed
,	D. Would have passed
	22. Johan has invited twenty people to his barbecue
7	A. for
	B. since
7	C. so far
	D. never
,	23. English is than science.
	A. most difficult
9	B. as difficult as
	C. more difficult
9	D. as more difficult as
	24. My brother isn't here at the moment. He to the basketball game.
9	A. goes
	B. gone
9	C. has gone

D. has been

Write a <u>story</u> about a <u>p</u>	ast experience happe	ened with you don't forg	get to use
past tenses, linkers (wh	nen , while , after that ,	then , finally , suddenly	, fortunately and
unfortunately			

3					
	29. Part Two: Writing	Prompt			
3	Directions:				
li Perso	Part 2: Write on the following topic.				
-		about a famous pers			
	Write an e-mail to tell	your friend your lates	t news		
9	Don't forget to use e-m	ail writing prompt (dea	ar , hi ,hello,best wis	shes	
•					
•					
_					
•					
9					
•					
•					
				J,	
_	Idea Development 2	Language Use 1	Writing Convention 1	Total 4	
3					

Do as shown between brackets:

1- We (watch) a football match yesterday.
(correct the mistake)
2- Hamad hasn't sent the letter to his friend <u>already</u> .
(correct the mistake)
3- We have lived in Doha since 2010.
(use: for)
4- You travel to Paris, you (see) the Eiffel tower.
(use: If)
5- This is Salma whose won the prize.
(correct the mistake)
(correct the finistance)
6- I haven't written my homework <u>ago</u> .
(correct the mistake)
(correct the finistake)
7- Ali was doing the project, I phoned him.
(use: while)
(use. wille)